



April 30, 2015

The Honorable Greg Walden
Chairman
Subcommittee on Communications and Technology
Committee on Energy and Commerce
U.S. House of Representatives
2125 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington D.C., 20515

The Honorable Anna Eshoo Ranking Member Subcommittee on Communications and Technology Committee on Energy and Commerce U.S. House of Representatives 205 Cannon House Office Building Washington D.C., 20515

Dear Chairman Walden and Ranking Member Eshoo,

COMPTEL looks forward to working with the Subcommittee on targeted legislation that will provide transparency, certainty, and increased governmental efficiencies. We hope the Subcommittee will continue its history of bipartisan work similar to previous process reform legislation and other committee bipartisan bills on these subjects.

Thank you for your continued leadership on these issues.

Sincerely,

Chip Pickering COMPTEL, CEO